
  

444 North Main, Pocatello, Idaho 83204 
208-232-0970 

E-mail: pocartctr@ida.net 
Web: www.PocatelloArtCtr.org 

 
Hours: Mon.-Fri. 10 am-4:00 pm 

Closed: Saturday, Sunday  
 and Federal Holidays 

PAC Officers 2015-2016 
 

President—Marlene Keller 
Vice President - Jennifer Fisher 

Treasurer -  Sallee Gasser 
Secretary—Becky Petersen 

Corresponding Secretary 
Peggy Anderson 

 
Board of Directors 

 
One-Year Board Members 

Roger Boe 
Dorothy Chatterton 

Barbara Orr 
Barbara Santos 

 
Two- Year Board Members 

Rick Aubrey 
Bea Cowger 
Jeanne Hand 

Georgia  Orwick 
 

Three-Year Board Members   
Dorothy Brzek   

Pat Geiger 
Linda Groom             

Carolyn Purnell 
 

Advisory Board 
All Past Presidents 

 
President Porcelain Artists of 

Southeast Idaho 
Danese Lothspeich 

 
President Portneuf Valley  

Photographic Society 
Wayne Millyard 

 

Regional Representatives 
 Pocatello Idaho Watercolor Society  

 
 
 

 
Newsletter Editor 

Roger Bradley 

 
Our thanks for the support of 

Individual and Corporate Donors who 
help us keep the Art Center Gallery and 
School a vital part of our community. 

  Onita 
 Asbury 

   Neila 
   Loebs 

Pocatello Art Center Gallery and School 

  

Porcelain Artists of Southeast Idaho  
         Idaho Watercolor Society   

MAY, 2016 
 

Carolyn Purnell, Editor 

PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE                                          by Marlene Keller 

ART GARAGE SALE FUNDRAISER   
coming in September, 2016 
Start saving all those art supplies and equipment and give them to the Art Center for 
the upcoming fundraiser sale.  Any type of art supply that has been gently used is need-
ed, to include all media and craft supplies and equipment.  This will be your way to par-
ticipate in working toward a strong building fund/savings. 

More information and date will be announced soon. 

 
 

           HAPPY  MOTHER’S  DAY 
 

In May we celebrate  
Mothers. I am sending out a 
big congratulations to  our 

board and members who are 
new Mothers and  

Grandmothers.  
 
Congratulations to all the photog-
raphy members on a great show in April.  I 
would like to thank Wayne Millyard for his 
hard work on the show, for his help with 

the Art Center maintenance and especially as President of the Portneuf 
Valley Photographic Society.  
 
Last year I came across a "May Day" tradition that has faded in popularity 
since the late 20th century. This tradition was the giving of "May  
baskets," small baskets of sweets or flowers, usually left anonymously on 
neighbors' doorsteps. What a fun thought to revive this tradition and bring 
out the creative side in all of us. It would also be a great way to make a 
friend or love one very happy.  
 
A special thanks to all the volunteers at the Art Center, I hope you realize 
how very important you are.  We encourage all of our members to come 
out to the shows and Classes and learn how to be more active at the cen-
ter.  Please consider finding some time to volunteer this summer.  We are 
in need of help for desk volunteers  and workers at Sage Brush Arts Fest.  
Also, save your unused art supplies as we are planning a Garage Art Sale 
fundraiser this Fall. 
 
 May 6th is the First Friday Art Walk.  Our board will meet at the 
Art Center at 10:00 am, May 5th.  Please remember that all Board  
Meetings are open to all members who want to attend.   



Danene Taysom  

Drawing The Portrait—Part 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAYS 
3:00-5:00 pm  or  7:00pm—9:00 pm 

 
$65  Each month for PAC members       
$75 Each month for non-members 

Save and Pay for all 4  months:   
$240 for PAC members, $280 for non- members 

 
  
May 4th, 11th, 18, 25th, 2016.    Drawing the Portrait, Part 2: Putting it Together, Create drama w/light in your portrait! 
 

Register Now! 
Pocatello Art Center 444 North Main Pocatello, Idaho, 208-232-0970  or 

 Contact Danene at danene@danenetaysom.com 
These workshops are designed to work with the studentsô needs, skills and interests. 

 CLASSES FOR SPRING 

 
BEGINNING DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY 

 
Thursdays,  May 5, 12, 19, 26, 2016 

5-7 pm 
Pocatello Art Center 

With Richard Albright 
 

Cost:  $75.00 
Call the Art Center at 232-0970 to register 

 
DON’T  FORGET  THE  PAY-AS-YOU-GO….. 

$12.50 per session 
 
Tuesdays—Bob Beason, all media (9am-12 noon) 
Wednesdays—Karen Wardle, oil (9am-12 noon) 
Thursdays—Pennie Wolf, oil (1-4 pm) 
 
Just bring your project and supplies and the  
instructors will help you and teach you.   
Start a new project/painting also. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our very own MaryAnne Hoffmann has had her paint-

ing, "Golden Tomatoes",  juried into the Emerald Art 

Center's Eleventh National Spring Exhibition.   

It is located in Springfield, Oregon and the exhibition 

will run from May 3rd through June 3rd.  

Congratulations MaryAnne!! 

ARTISTS  LUNCHEON 
Thursday, May 12th at 11 am 
At Ruby Tuesday 
 
Everyone is invited to join the artists for an  
enjoyable time together….just to chat and be  
Together.   Come join us. 



GALLERY NEWS                                                                                                                      by Pat Geiger 

First Friday Art Walk takes place on May 6, 2016 
 
Finally!!  The May 'Judged Art Show for all Members' is here!   
 

Check in work absolutely no later than April 29th!   
 

We  have the applications at the front desk.  Get those wonderful works of art ready to display.  We are so 
excited to see your best works for 2016.  You may enter up to three items at $10 per item for members in 
good standing.  You may submit work as a non-member for a fee of $25 per item. You can enter different 
categories and all work must be the artist's original work and may not be larger than 40" x 40".  No work 
from copyrighted material is acceptable and all work should have been completed in the last three years.  Our 
judges are ready to work but remember that judging is always subjective.  Ribbons will be given for first 
through third place and we may have honorary mentions and a best of show.  All monetary awards will be 
figured on funds available from the entries and may vary from year to year.  Join us!! This is such a special 
show and our judges are exceptional!  You cannot win if you do not enter... this show is just for you and a 
chance to showcase your very best work and receive recognition. 
 
The 'Portneuf Valley Photographic Society Annual Judged Show' did not disappoint and has been wonderful 
to see.  We have enjoyed displaying the varied works with their incredible splashes of color!  People visiting 
the gallery have had such glowing praise for the work and the technical prowess of our photographers.  A 
special thanks to the judges: Lane Erickson, John Hooble and Doug Lindley.  They had a great turnout for 
the judging which took about six hours ending at midnight!  As members of the Pocatello Art Center, pho-
tographers are always welcome to display their work in the gallery during regular open monthly hangings.  
Check the 'Calendar of Events' and see if there  is a theme that interest you.  All work should be picked up 
starting Wednesday if possible and not later than Friday April 29th.  This is for the safety of your work as we 
have no resources to store your valuable art.   
 
The June show theme is, 'Mountains, Streams, Lakes and  Oceans.  Please check artwork in no later than 
May 27th for the June show  This would be a great show for our fine photographs to mix with our fine art!  
 

SE Idaho Region of Idaho Watercolor Society                                        by Onita Asbury  

 
No meeting in May. 

The group of Idaho Watercolor Society southeast group met on April 6 with many guests who we were 
really glad to see.  Joanne Hamm and Georgia Orwick put together a workshop on a new product 
painters can use with their usual medium to create new and different pieces.  It went over well I hear, 
though I could not be there for the whole meeting.  Sad for me! 
   
We also went over the schedule for the coming year with lots of volunteers for ideas, and after Neila 
called for help in putting together new programs along with some help in our annual local member 
show in February, our annual workshop (2 or 3 day) also in February 2017, and our State IWS Travel-
ing Show in October, 2016, members did volunteer.  These all do not take a lot of time for each if we 
join together to get them done.   

We also discussed whether to continue having meetings every other month or more often.  The idea is 
still hanging.  Neila suggested we might have a paint-out in June.  Does that sound good?  I think she 
will look into that for a place to visit - perhaps in the Blackfoot area near a "flower farm" we know 
about.  Any way we have some possibilities ahead.   



LEGACY  PROJECT  REPORT                                                       by:  Barbara North, Chair 
We are finalizing the grant report. Jennifer will be helping us finalize the report and the committee is very ap-
preciative for her help. 

Dr. Roger Boe, Co-Chair, is continuing to work on purchasing items for the Legacy, to include a pc laptop and 
cabinets to secure Art of the featured artists as it is brought in for the next Legacy exhibit. See the enclosed 
Board Minutes for more detail reported at the last Board Meeting  Go to our website (pocatelloartctr.org)under 
Legacy and watch the slide show.  You may donate through PayPal at this location. (It is very safe). 

NOMINATING  COMMITTEE 
 

The following slate of officers and board of directors has been submitted by the  
Nominating Committee, 2016 

Voting will take place at the June Annual Meeting on June 2, 2016 , 10 am 
This will be a potluck meeting at the Pocatello Art Center 

Every member is invited and welcome. 
 

2016-2017 OFFICERS 
 

President Elect—Jennifer Fisher 
Vice President—Linda Groom 

Secretary—Becky Peterson 
Treasurer—Sallee Gasser 

Corresponding Secretary-Peggy Anderson 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

ONE YEAR DIRECTORS 
Bea Cowger  
Jeanne Hand 

Wayne Millyard 
Karen Vargason 

 
TWO YEAR DIRECTORS 

Dorothy Brzek 
Pat Geiger 

Georgia Orwick 
 Carolyn Purnell 

 
THREE YEAR DIRECTORS 

Rick Aubrey  
Roger Boe 
Barbara Orr  

Barbara Santos  

We are still looking for more names.  We appreciate all recommendations and suggestions that have been 
sent to us so far.   



Art Center Board Meeting 
April 7, 2016 

 
President Marlene Keller called the meeting to order at 10:15am 

Present:  Marlene Keller, Jennifer Fisher, Pat Geiger, Roger Boe, Linda Groom, Georgia Orwick, Peggy Andersen, Rick 
Aubrey, Barb Santos, Barbara Orr, Dorothy Brzek and visitors Wayne Millyard and Frank Hartlieb 
Excused: Dorothy Chatterton, Barb North, Sallee Gasser, Carolyn Purnell, Jeanne Hand and Becky Petersen. 
Linda Groom made a motion to accept the minutes. Roger Boe second. 
 
Treasurer's Report: Reviewed.  Linda Groom made a motion to accept. Barbara Orr second. 
Building Fund: We are trying to increase the building fund.  Marlene made a goal of $10,000 while she is in office.  We are 
currently at $5,832.  The ten dollar increase in membership dues will go to the building fund.   Also proceeds from the gar-
age sale.  
 
Nominating Committee:  We are nonprofit and all workers are volunteers.  J ennifer  Fisher  and the committee have 
made a suggestion that the bylaws (Article 2) change from twelve board members to fifteen.   The newer number would 
give us more diversity and more volunteers to chair committees.  She also suggested that we separate hospitality and pub-
licity (Article 5).  First the board would need to approve and then the vote would go out to the membership. Linda Groom 
moved that we accept and Barbara Orr second.  Marlene felt that we also need separate categories for Desk, Membership, 
Sagebrush and Technology.  Linda Groom moved to accept the amended motion and Roger Boe second.  This will go to 
the membership for a vote.   
The nominating committee also met on March 11, 2016 with Peggy Andersen, Dorothy Chatterton, Georgia Orwick and 
Jennifer Fisher in attendance.   They have suggested prospective board members: Three Years: Roger Boe, Barbara Santos, 
Barbara Orr, Rick Aubrey; Two Years: Dorothy Brzek, Pat Geiger, Carolyn Purnell, Georgia Orwick; One Year: Bea 
Cowger, Jeanne Hand, Karen Vargason, Wayne Millyard. Prospective Officers: President: Jennifer Fisher; Vice President: 
Linda Groom; Treasurer: Sallee Gasser; Secretary: Becky Petersen; Corresponding Secretary: Peggy Anderson.  This will 
be voted on at the annual meeting in June.  It was decided to have the June general meeting at the Pocatello Art Center as a 
pot luck.  All Members are welcome!  Frank Hartlieb asked if general membership comes to the meeting.  It was decided to 
make a special invitation which will appear on the bylaws vote and perhaps in the newsletter.  It was clarified that you do 
not have to be a board member to serve on a committee.  Barb Orr suggested listing committees and seeing if people are 
interested in serving. Rick Aubrey suggested internet response for bylaw votes.  Barb Santos felt that may be possible for 
email recipients and then mail out the others to members that get newsletter by mail.  Barb Orr moved to accept.  
Rick Aubrey second. 
 
Fundraising: J ennifer  Fisher  has been working on the Yard Sale committee.  She asked the Board about October  
but they felt that was too late in the year. It was suggested late August or in September after Sagebrush.  Augusta was the 
chair but has stepped down due to family issues.  Joanne Hamm will chair.  The next meeting for fundraising will be Tues-
day, April 20th at 5pm.  Jennifer Fisher would like us to consider writing a grant to bring in a renowned artist that we nor-
mally could not afford and to work with the Pocatello Arts Council. 
 
High School Show:  J ennifer  shared that the judges were outstanding!! They  were Kathleen Torgesen Murdock, 
Carol Myers and Frank Hartlieb. The teachers loved it, the students loved it as well as the parents.  Bob Beason gave out 
the awards and the winners were paid in cash which was very well received.  The Peoples Choice award was a great addi-
tion.  Frank Hartlieb spoke about being a judge and said the work was outstanding.   For future we may want to have judges 
speak at the open house and let people know what they look for.   We thank the committee of Jennifer Fisher for a job well 
done! 
 
Gallery:  The gallery committee hung pictures with the help of the Por tneuf  Photographers.  Many compliments 
have been shared on the gallery and the beautiful work of the photographers.  It was so nice to have smaller works of art 
and we were able to hang everything in the Gallery. The Members Judged show will be next and we need all work by April 
29th at the very latest. 
 
Desk:   Linda Groom repor ted that we are in better  shape than we have been for  awhile.  Joyce Rendace will do 
Tuesday afternoons and we have picked up some additional substitutes. Bertie North is back and working Friday after-
noons. 
 
Legacy:   Roger  Boe is working on updating the website.  I am at Bengal Works who is helping with the slide show 
for the Legacy.  He is also looking at web editors and Paypal for donations and perhaps payments for classes as well.   
Roger has looked at purchasing a pc with grant money.  He is leaning toward a pc rather than a mac.  It will have a 17 inch 
screen with high resolution and a backup drive.  He is considering the purchase at Computer Warehouse as they have cover 
for purchase and for the long term.  They are also looking at some archival cabinets.  They have determined that three  
artists per show is a good number.  They need works of art to show and receptive families to make this all work.  They are 
currently researching Native American Artists as well as  the  Pocatello Art Center Founders. 
 



OUTREACH AND PR     
    by: Barbara Orr, Outreach & PR Chair 
 
We now have our brochures throughout Pocatello and 
in Chubbuck in 15 different locations. Feel free to 
take some from the Art Center to give to neighbors 

and friends and encourage them to come to see the 
monthly gallery exhibits. The photography show has 
been spectacular.  Donôt forget to enter the upcoming 

Judged Member Show by April 29th. 

Conôt minutes: 
 
Publicity:  Barb Orr  repor ted that we have finished brochures, facebook, an open sign, and press releases to eight different peo-
ple.  Stephanie Palagi has suggested second chance Saturdays.  We would leave our sign out on the street.  The trolley would run from 
11am till 3pm.  Linda Groom suggested that we stay open from 11a to 3pm with no food and see how it goes.  We will discuss again next 
month and it will start in June.  This would be just one Saturday a month and would directly follow First Friday Art Walk. 
 
Hospitality:  Photographers brought some food for  Fir st Fr iday and left food from their  Thur sday night open house.  The pho-
tographers stayed and helped clean up as well.  Hospitality will set up for the June general meeting.  Dorothy is hopeful that she can get 
some kind of a head count for the set up.  She also asked that she is kept in the loop for second chance Saturday.  They have a great  
committee and they do a wonderful job.   
 
Photographers:  Wayne Millyard stated that they had good comments from the par ticipating photographers.  Judging took at 
least six hours so they would like to start judging by 3pm next year.  Most people stayed through the end of judging which ended around 
midnight.  He thanked everyone from the gallery committee and hospitality and Peggy Anderson for the beautifully decorated table.  
Their judges were Lane Erickson, John Hooble and Doug Lindley.  He also discussed the crack in the concrete floor and the asbestos 
tiles.  We have sugar ants that come up every time something is spilled on the floor.  He talked about caulking the cracks and overlaying 
a new floor.  There was some discussion about painted epoxy floors or a floating floor.  He had a bid of $3500 to fix crack and glue new 
floor over the old.  Discussion was that we would like to see bids on the other two options and we will discuss this later. 
 
Correspondence:  Peggy Andersen has had a very busy month.  Augusta Scheetz had two family situations. There were three new 
members and a congratulations to Linda Buchli. 
 
IWS:  Georgia said they had a great workshop using Brusho and everyone really enjoyed it.    They had eighteen par ticipants 
this month!  Their next meeting will be in June. 
 
Sagebrush:  Barb Santos said we have already received one application by mail and two online. 
 
Membership:  We have 70 that receive mailed newsletter s , 6 overdue; 7 & 127 emailed with 11 overdue.  Total membership 197.  
 
Unfinished Business:  A change of insurance on the building is pending.  We did receive the new Shark vacuum but have had no 
feedback yet on how well it is working. We also need to discuss children's art classes at the next meeting. 
 
New Business:  The next Executive Board meeting will be Monday May 2nd at 10am.  The regular  Board Meeting will be  
May 5th at 10am and First Friday is May 6th. 
 
Jennifer Fisher moved to adjourn the meeting.  Barb Orr second.  Meeting adjourned at 12pm.   
 

SAGEBRUSH ARTS FEST,  9/10 & 11/16 
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO CARRY OUT 
THIS YEAR’S SAGEBRUSH. 
 
Frank Hartlieb is very excited to be a part of the  
Sagebrush and has volunteered to shadow me this year 
and take over as Chairman in 2017.  In order to kick 
off this yearôs Sagebrush, I am organizing a  
Committee to handle all the different areas that need 
to be handled. 
We will have a meeting during the week of May 16th. 
Exact date to be announced.  Please email me at  
capur007@msn.com to be one of these volunteers. 
 
I need someone to chair the Information tent, Art 
Yard, Hospitality, Music, Publicity & Signs.  Frank 
and I are doing the site; Barb Santos is doing all for 
the applications and monies. 
Thanks...Carolyn Purnell, Chair 

Idaho Museum of Natural History-ISU Campus  
You are invited to the exhibit of Fish in the ñClassroom 
and the Folkways of the  Snake River,ò which includes 
fish paintings by our own IWS  members Barbara 
North, Marilyn Smith, and Georgia Orwick. 
 
The exhibit will continue through May, 2016 

 



PASTEL & ALL  MEDIA GROUP 
 Meets  May 17th at 5:30—8:30 pm 

At the PAC 

PORTNEUF VALLEY PHOTOGRAPHIC SHOW                                                               by: Wayne Millyard 
    
Our next meeting is Thursday April 28th at 7:30 pm.   Our program is going to be a show and tell / help! Please bring no more than 
3 photos you want help with.   Bring your photos on a flash drive to make it easier to see them on the big screen.   We are all 
wanting to hear your comments on how to improve those image you are not happy with.   Could be a Photoshop or manipulating 
software technique that you havenôt thought of, like conversion to a Sepia or Black & White image.  Or something else entirely! 
Regular business meeting will start at 7:30 and when finished, we will start our show and help session! 
 
Our Judged Photo Contest has been getting great reviews from many participants, as well as from visitors to the gallery since it 
opened.  Our show must be removed by April 29, at 4:00 pm.   I will be there to assist on April 28 th, but will be leaving town early 
on the 29th.   If you can be around the Art Center on Friday, April 29th between 10:00 am and 4:00 pm, please volunteer to help the 
Art Center desk staff with checking out the photos to their rightful owners.  Our entrants are supposed to bring their receipts to 
assist with checkout.  We have a back-up plan, as we have their original entry forms in alphabetical order.   The Judges for this 
contest were Lane Erickson, John Hoobler and Doug Lindley.  Please say ñTHANK YOUò when you see any of these judges.  
They did a great job!    A great big THANK YOU to all who volunteered to make this show the success it is! 
 
The photo safari was on April 2nd at Jensenôs Grove in Blackfoot at 10:00 am.  There were 4 participants who had nice weather, 
great camaraderie and lunch at Rupeôs Drive Inn.  Too bad you missed it! 
 
I am planning to attend the photo club meeting of Sharp Shooters Camera Club in Montpelier on April 27 th.  They meet at the Bear 
Lake Memorial Hospital Board Room at 7:00 pm.  Located at 164 South 5th in Montpelier.   I would like to leave Pocatello at 4:30 
on this date, with unscheduled stops along the way, like Georgetown Summit, if there are Moose in this area!    You can call me at 
221-9099 if you are interesting in going along and sharing a ride. 
 
May is the month of the Judged Art Show at the Art Center.  This event is for all art mediums, and is open to all members of the 
Pocatello Art Center, including artists and PHOTOGRAPHERS.  Details on entering an exhibit (photographic image), are in your 
Art Center Directory.   If you have paid your dues, you should have received a new 2016 directory.   If you havenôt paid, when 
you do, please ask for your new copy, as there are updated members lists and most current information about our PAC. 
 
May 7th is the First Saturday Safari, with a possible destination to Cauldron Linn near Murtaugh.  Shoshone Falls might me roar-
ing along too!   We are thinking of an earlier departure time.  Stay tuned. 
 
On behalf of all our 2016 officers, THANK YOU! 
 

CHILDREN’S  SUMMER  ART  CLASSES 
 

Children’s Art Classes will begin  
Monday, June 13th and Thursday, June 16th, 2016 

Fee:  $5.00 per child per session 
Time:  10 am—12 Noon 
Monday—6-8 year olds 
Thursday 9-12 year olds 

 
Different instructors will be teaching arts and crafts along with 

Fundamentals of art academics 
 

These classes will be each week until August 8th and 11th 



PAYPAL IS NOW AT THE PAC 
 

You now can pay your dues, give donations to the Art Center 
And donate to the Legacy Project 

 
The following are instructions to access PayPal on our website: pocatelloartctr.org 
 

PAYING DUES AND/OR MAKING DONATIONS TO THE ART CENTER 
(at this time there is no setup for new members joining) They must do so  
through the Pocatello Art Center front desk at 444 N Main, Pocatello, ID. 
 
¶ Go to our website: pocatelloartctr.org/membership 
¶ On the right, click on the ñyearly duesò window and choose the correct amount 
¶ Click on ñpay nowò and this will bring up PayPal.  Sign into PayPal and use it as you    

normally do when paying by PayPal.  This is a very safe way of paying your dues 
¶ You may also make donations to the Art Center on this page ...just go through the same 

steps as above for PayPal after choosing your donation amount. 
¶ Print out your receipt if you want a paper receipt.  This also is recorded by PayPal in your 

statement, you can save it to your computer, and the Art Center also has it from PayPal.   
¶ After we receive notification from PayPal that you used PayPal to pay your dues, we will 

mail you your membership card and record it in our computer records. 
 

The Legacy Project 
Under Legacy on our website, a new slide show is available to view with music. 
 
¶ Donations to this project can also be paid thru PayPal.   
¶ Go to Legacy on the website and make your donation amount by clicking the ñdonateò  
      button.  This will take you to PayPal to pay. 
¶ Print out your receipt for your records. 
 
We want to thank Barbara Santos, our Administrative/Computer Assistant and Board Member, for all 
the hard work and dedicated hours she gives to the Art Center.  This new addition is because of her 
talented efforts and expertise with computer software/hardware and website knowledge, along with 
additional research she pursues when needed.  Stay tuned for more to come added to our website in 
the future.  

 
 
 
 

ALL MEMBERS ARE INVITED TO THE PAC ANNUAL MEETING on June 2nd at 10 am at 
the PAC, 444 N Main.  This will be a potluck meeting where we all will have lunch after the meeting.  
The following will take place at the meeting: 
¶ Voting on the new slate of officers and board of directors (see enclosed slate in this newsletter) 
¶ Voting will take place to change Article 2 of the By-laws. The change will be to increase the Board 

members from 12 to 15. 
¶ Voting will take place to separate Hospitality and Publicity committees (Article 5) and to add                 

Sagebrush, Technology and Front Desk as committees. 
 
DETACH & MAIL THIS TO THE PAC WITH YOUR VOTE: 444  N Main St., Pocatello, ID 83204 
 
Change Article 2—Yes____ No____                                       Change Article 5—Yes____ No____ 
As described above                                                                      As described above 



1 2 
Exec. Meeting 
10 am 
 
Artists with 
Model   
1:30-4:30p 
 

3 
Bob Beason 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
 
 
 
 
Hang Show 1pm 

4 
Karen Wardle 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
D Taysom  
Portrait II  
3-5p  or 7-9p 

 
Judging of Show 

5 
Board Meeting 
10 am 
 
Pennie Wolf 
1-4 pm    
Pay As U Go 
 
Beg Digital Photo 
5-7 pm 

6 

1st Friday 
Judged  
Member 
Show 

7 
 

8 

Mother’s 
Day 

9 
Artists with 
Model   
1:30-4:30p 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 
Bob Beason 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
 

 

11  
Karen Wardle 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
D Taysom  
Portrait II 
3-5p  or 7-9p 

 

12 Artists Lunch 
Ruby Tuesday 
11 am 
 
Pennie Wolf 
1-4 pm    
Pay As U Go 
 
Beg Digital Photo 
5-7 pm 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
Artists with 
Model   
1:30-4:30p 
 
 
Tour of  PAC 
Community 
Connections of 
Pocatello 2 pm 
 
 

17 
B Beason 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
Pastel and 
All media  
Group 5:30 p 
 

 

18  
Karen Wardle 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
D Taysom  
Portrait II 
Class 
3-5p  or 7-9p 

19 
Pennie Wolf 
1-4 pm   
Pay As U Go 
 
Beg Digital Photo 
5-7 pm 

20 
PASI Meeting 
10a-4 pm 

21 
Armed  
Forces 
Day 

22 
 
 

23 
Artists with 
Model   
1:30-4:30p 
 
 
 
 
 

24 
B Beason 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 

 

25  
Karen Wardle 
Pay as U Go 
9-12 N 
 
D Taysom  
Portrait II 

3-5p  or 7-9p 
 

26 
Pennie Wolf 
1-4 pm 
In the Gallery 
 
Beg Digital Photo 
5-7 pm 
 
PVPS Meeting 
7:30 pm 

27  
All art due 
For the June     
Show 

28 
 

29 
 
 
 
 

30 

CLOSED 
Memorial 
Day 
 
 
Artists with 
Model   
1:30-4:30p 

31 
B Beason 
Pay as U Go 

9-12 N 
 
Exec Meeting 
10 am 

 June 2 
 
Annual 
Board Meeting 
And Potluck 
10 am 

June 3 
 
1st Friday 
Art 

 
 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY   FRIDAY   SATURDAY 

MAY 2016 



Pocatello Art Center 
444 North Main 
Pocatello, ID   83204 

Please check the date above your name 
and address for membership expiration. 
This may be your last newsletter! 

«Due Date» 
«First name»  «Last Name» 
«Address1» 
«City» «State»  «Zip» 

CRAFTS AND FRAMES  
ON YELLOWSTONE  

IS UNDER NEW MANAGEMENT 
 

ART SUPPLIES ARE BEING ORDERED  
FOR REGULAR INVENTORY 


